
 
 

 

 
 
8 May 2020  
 
 
To all Members  
 
Contribution relief for employers and employees participating in MotoHealth Care Fund (MHC) 
 
We refer to our earlier COVID-19 Monitor communication sent on the 30 April 2020.  It gives us great 
pleasure to be able to advise that the Council of Medical Schemes (CMS) EXCO has granted approval 
for the 50% contribution reduction for MotoHealth Care Contributors from April 2020 to June 2020.   
 
Please note that the billing statements for May will reflect a credit for any overpayment in respect of 
April 2020.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the MHC Fund’s office on  
0861 329 800. 
 
 


